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As Mayor of Washington, DC, it is my pleasure to extend
congratulations to the American National Standards Institute

(ANSI) on the occasion of your 100th Anniversary.

The ANSI has played a vital role in the coordination, promotion and
facilitation of our national standardization system and established
guidelines that have directly impacted the operation of businesses in

the United States and abroad.

As you celebrate this special occasion, I thank the ANSI for
strengthening our global economy by ensuring the safety and health of

our consumers and the protection of the environment.

On behalf of the residents of Washington, DC, I wish you a successful

event and

Happy 100th Anniversary!
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